Town of Bergen Planning Board 
Minutes of May 28th, 2020 
Bergen Town Hall
Present: Chairman Fink, Andrew Fink, Mark Gerhardy, Lou Romano, Kathi McLaughlin and Cindy Anderson

Not Present: Mark Swanson, Dominick Camelio, and Connie VanHoute

Ed Crooker/Martin Dilcher Public Hearing
The Public Hearing was opened at 7:00 p.m. The hearing was published in the Daily News and posted at the Post Office. No one appeared to speak for or against the Special Use Permit located off of Clinton St. Rd. (“Martin” Road). Mr. Crooker will be using an acre of Mr. Dilcher’s land for his mulch business. The hearing was closed at 7:15 p.m.

The regular meeting was called to order. Before approving the Special Use Permit, a few contingencies were made. They are as follows: 

- Hours of Operation are 8-4
- Noise restriction – Any complaints of noise will be reviewed by Dave Mason
- Special Use Permit is good for one year
- Land use to be kept under one acre
- Porta Potty required on site.
A motion to approve the Special Use Permit was made by Lou Romano, seconded by Andrew Fink, voted and carried. 

A motion to approve the February 2020 minutes was made by Andrew Fink, seconded by Kathi McLaughlin, voted and carried. 

No further business was discussed.  A motion to adjourn was made by Kathi McLaughlin, seconded by Cindy Anderson, voted and carried. The meeting ended at 7:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Laura Smith, secretary

cc:  Michele Smith, Town Clerk
       Ernie Haywood, Town Supervisor
       Mike Lovet, Zoning Chairman
